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   U.P.Code   

To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This letter confirms the acceptance of the NSF-U.P.Code Mark and cNSFus Mark.   
 
NSF-U.P.Code Mark  
      
NSF’s U.P.Code Mark is accepted in all jurisdictions using the Uniform Plumbing Code.  Products listed 
to the Uniform Plumbing Code are footnoted in NSF’s Official Listing: § Product is Certified to the 
Uniform Plumbing Code.  In addition, products are marked NSF-U.P.Code.   
 
The Uniform Plumbing Code does not require products to be listed by IAPMO and does not require the 
UPC shield on the product.  Section 301.1.1 of the Uniform Plumbing Code does require plumbing 
products to be listed or labeled by a listing agency and conforming to applicable recognized standards.  
Applicable standards are listed in Table 14-1 of the Uniform Plumbing Code include those found in the 
NSF Official Listing. NSF also meets the requirements as a Listing Agency defined in the Uniform 
Plumbing Code Section 214.0.    
 
NSF is an IAPMO and ASSE approved testing agency, and is accredited by the International 
Accreditation Service, the American National Standards Institute and Standards Council of Canada as a 
testing and listing agency.   NSF has over fifty years of experience in testing and listing products.  Over 
530 companies and over 70,000 products are certified by NSF’s Plumbing Program including over 200 
companies listed to the Uniform Plumbing Code.  NSF certified products are listed on NSF’s website 
http://www.nsf.org/Certified/Plumbing/ 
 
cNSFus Mark     
 
NSF’s Canadian Certification Program is accredited by the SCC and is accepted by all Canadian 
Provinces. The National Plumbing Code of Canada and provincial codes do not require products to be 
listed by CSA International. Products are fully accepted when certified to appropriate Canadian 
Standards by any certification organization accredited by Standards Council of Canada (SCC).     
Products certified to Canadian standards are designated by the “c” in the eight o’clock position relative 
to the NSF Mark.   
 
NSF supports Canadian regulators, standard development organizations, manufacturers, installers and 
consumers  by membership or participation with the Canadian Advisory Council on Plumbing, the 
Federal-Provincial-Territorial Committee on Drinking Water, Plumbing Officials Association of British 
Columbia, the Ontario Plumbing Inspectors Association Sponsors Organization, , CSA Technical 
Committee Meetings such as B137 and B1800, NRC Standing Committee on Plumbing and HVAC, 
National Drinking Water Conference, CWWA Water Quality Committee, and American Water Works 
Ontario Section.  NSF has currently over 190 companies listed that bear the cNSF Mark on products 
certified to Canadian standards.   
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NSF has created a Regulatory Affairs Hotline 1-877-867-3435.  This hotline serves a dual purpose.  The 
hotline assists regulators with questions about certification issues.  More importantly the hotline is a 
central call center for product acceptance issues.  If the acceptability of a product is ever questioned in 
the field due to a certification issue, NSF has a network of experienced professionals to quickly resolve 
any issues.     
 
If you or your customers have any questions, please contact me directly. 
 
Regards, 
 

Jeremy Brown      
Jeremy Brown       
Senior Technical Reviewer     
NSF International 
phone 1-734-769-5196 
fax 1-734-827-7129 
mobile (after 5:00pm EST) 1-734-395-4667 
brown@nsf.org 


